BAY ROBERTS

CARVED BY THE SEA

PUBLIC NOTICE
2018 Budget Submissions

As a part of the 2018 Budget Process, the Town of Bay Roberts is asking groups, organizations
and residents to submut their thoughts in writing regarding the 2018 Budget. Written submissions
may be drop off to the Bay Roberts Town Council Office, or emailed to the CAO Nigel Black
nblack{@town.bayroberts.nf.ca . Deadline for public input is Friday, December 1%, 2017.

Christine Brodbury
Town Clerk



